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Mr. J.A. Stekl 
Firearms Product Service 
Remi.nqton Arms Company, Inc. 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Mr. Stekl: 

July lS, 1983 

Re: Model 700 BDL 7mm Rem Maq. caliber rifle 
Serial NW'llk>er A6647268 

Dear Mr. Stekl: 

In reply to your letter dated June 24, 1983, I really do 
not have anything to add to my explanation of this event. 
Up until this time, I had been very satisfied with.the 
performance of this qun, this pa:ticular day was no exception. 

Attached you will find a copy of my earlier letter, plus a 
copy of the repair bill for my Toyota. 

If you have any specific questions, please do not hesitate 
to call me. Your consideration of this bill is greatly 
appreciated. 

At your earliest convenience, please conclude your examination 
and return the rifle to me. 

Sincerely, 

Ted Davis 
1471 Woodhurst Estates 
Hartwell, Georgia 30643 

Phone: 404-376-5525 
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